Protect your company and your workers with a

Electrical Hazards Awareness Program

©EHAP

TCIA Grant Funds Allotted to Teach
Safe, Accident-Free Electrical
Hazards Work Practices

TCIA was recently awarded a federal grant in the amount of $124,746 from
the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA).

The grant, SH27671SH5, was awarded through the Susan Harwood Training
Grant Program, which provides funding for nonprofit organizations to
conduct in-person, hands-on training and educational programs for
employers and workers on the recognition, avoidance, and prevention of
safety and health hazards in their workplaces.

These select workshops, financed 100 percent through federal funds, will be
offered to affected employees and owners of small businesses, including
limited-English, low-literacy, and hard-to-reach workers.

Eligibility: Full- or part-time commercial tree care company employees and
owners. Unemployed workers who want to work in the industry.

Registrations from one company are capped at 5, until one week before the
workshop when all empty seats are released. Sorry, no walk-ins. Registration
is transferrable.

FREE WORKSHOP

May 20, 2016
Vacaville, CA

Fee: FREE (Lunch is not provided)
Sponsor: TCIA

Location: IBEW Local 1245
30 Orange Tree Circle Drive
Vacaville, CA 95696

Time: 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

(Check-in starts at 8:00 AM)
Trainer: Dan Kallai, CTSP S
Register early, space is limited!

®
VOICE OF TREE CARE

Receive 7.5 ISA & CTSP CEUs for attendance. After the workshop,
get an additional 7.5 ISA & CTSP CEUs by completing the program.

eading cause of fatalities
in tree care.




